*************************************************
St. John is a Stewardship Parish *****************************************************
June 12, 2011
Pentecost Sunday
Friday, June 17, 2011

9:00 – John Ruzgis – Month’s Mind
Saturday, June 18, 20011

4:00 – Norma Alfieri – 1st Anniversary

Sunday, June 19, 2011

8:00 – Susanne Lovell – 1st Anniversary


10:00 – Mass for the People

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Lisa McLaughlin
Important Dates
Weekend of June 17th – Arrival of Fr. Kanikkai Jeyraj

Sun. 6/26 – following 10:00 Mass – Parish Picnic

Sat. 7/9 – Class of 2012 Car Wash – 9 am – 1pm

DAILY MASS
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Daily Mass will be celebrated in our chapel at 9:00 am Monday through Friday. Following Mass each Thursday, Chaplet of the Divine Mercy and Adoration will also be celebrated. Intentions are welcome at these Masses, please call the Rectory.
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http://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/stjohnvbs2011
Today, for every person who joins the Catholic Church, four people leave. Young Catholics need examples of how genuinely to live the Faith and reasons to do so. We are looking for individuals to share personal stories/reflections about the positive role of the 
Catholic Church as played in their life. How has Catholicism shaped the way you view the world and
Our Shared Treasure: $5553
June 5, 2011

2nd Collection: Clergy Benefit Trust: $1462
June 19, 2011 – Second collection for the    Mission Plan Appeal for the Archdiocese of Tororo
Unfortunately Church Maintenance was already scheduled for this week. Please hold your envelopes for next week.
If you know someone who is in need of healing, physical, emotional, spiritual, marital and/or family prayers and have given your permission to place their name in the prayer list, please contact Debbie at the Rectory at 378-4207.
Please keep the following in your prayers:
Joan Hoffman, Bob Small, Maureen Ronan, Diane Naugthton, Tim Ayers, William F. Borden, Ryan Cuffe, Frances D’Arcangelo, Kristina D’Arcangelo, John D’Arcangelo, Charlene D’Arcangelo, Gianna & Joe Cuccarello, Donna Dvorak, Peg LaFleur, Chip Langer, George Corr, Mary & Louis O’Donnell, Arlene Belliveau, Pam & Vince Adornato, Dorothy Howe, Margaret Rogerson, Nancy O’Connor, Brendan Hanrahan, Janet Johnson, Mark O’Reilly, Christina Wedge, Brooke DiBon, John Vass, Jane & Michael Sheehan, Anthony Lambiase, Ada Paiva, Sam Asci, Wayne & Louise Goodwin, Nelson Powers  and Lana Thomas.
SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE

SATURDAY

4:00 PM

SUNDAY

8:00 AM

10:00 AM

6:00 PM

DAILY MASSES 9:00 AM Mon-Fri

IN CHAPEL

how you live your life? What advice would you give to young Catholics? Why should young Catholics stay in the Catholic Church? Please focus on your personal experience and story. Please send submissions (no more that 500 words for this book project to: catholicinspires@gmail.com. 

2011 Boston Irish Festival, Irish Cultural Centre of NE, June 17th-19th, 11:00am – 9pm, 200 Boston Dr, Canton, MA. For more information www.bostonirishfestival.info or 800-GO-IRISH

The readings for Pentecost are filled with power and imagery. They are a feast for mind and soul. Luke describes: “a noise like a strong driving wind, and it filled the entire house. . .  And they were all filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak in different tongues, as the Spirit enabled them to proclaim.”  This passage takes on even more meaning in light of the dramatic weather experienced in our country. We have seen what a strong, driving wind can do. What does the Holy Spirit do for us, ask of us? We are called to proclaim too. Pray that each of us will find the right language to bring someone home to the Catholic faith.

Dear Friends,
The annual Propagation of the Faith collection, sometimes known as the Mission Appeal, will take place the weekend of June 18 and 19.  This year, Father Joseph Kamiza, from the Archdiocese of Tororo which is in Uganda will be preaching the appeal.  The money collected at St. John’s will go to the Archdiocese of Tororo to help them in their important work with the people.  I have seen for myself, how difficult it is to minister in Africa because of a lack of money.  The church is often the only “safety net” that the people have when they are hungry, or need clean drinking water, are in need of medical attention, or when the children are orphaned.  The church is much more than a center for prayer and worship. It is the place that you go to survive.  I know that you will welcome Fr. Joseph with open arms as you have welcomed our other priests from Africa that have been such a blessing to St. John’s. And I would ask you to please be generous to this most important second collection.

We will have another priest from half way around the world arrive on June 16, Fr. Kanikkai Jeyraj.  I think that we are going to call him Fr. Kani! As we have said in past bulletins and altar announcements, Fr. Kani comes to us from India and will be ministering here in East Bridgewater for the next two years.  Father is a member of the Congregation of the Holy Cross, a religious order of men that run several colleges around the world.  Locally, the Holy Cross fathers administer Stonehill College in Easton and also Notre Dame in Indiana.

St. John’s has certainly become an image of the Universal Church.

God bless,

Fr. Wally    
CANDLELIGHT ROSARY PROCESSION – St. Thomas Aquinas Parish, 103 Center Street, Bridgewater, will hold the second of the season’s Candlelight Rosary Processions on Monday, June 13, 2011 at 7:30 pm. 
(held on the 13th of the month from May – October)

Registrations being accepted now.





Call Nancy Smith


508-378-1521
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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL





July 25-29th


9:00am-12:00 noon


$33 per child or $85 family maximum








Help needed!





Visit the website below!!





THE ARCHDIOCESE OF TORORO





40 parishes with others being created


752 outstations (village churches - no resident priests


4 hospitals


12 maternity/health care centers


1 orphanage (Babies’ Home at Gangama, Mbale


2 homes for the disabled at Budaka and Butiru





The 16 medical units of the Archdiocese, spread over 4,500 square miles, serve approx. 380,000 – 400,000 patients annually. Medications are still in short supply in Uganda and have become even worse with the global recession.





The needs of our people often seem overwhelming, but the most difficult times are those when we find ourselves unable to help the needy because we do not have the means. Sadly, our children are often among the neediest of the needy. One way to make a difference in so many of their lives is to help us bring them clean drinking water. And now with prolonged drought, drinking water has even become scarcer than ever before.





The work of the Archdiocese of Tororo, Uganda, is dependent upon the providence of God. All contributions—no matter what size—are appreciated.








PLEASE REMEMBER THE CATHOLIC APPEAL


We still have $8,625 to raise before we reach our parish goal of $20,500. Thank you to the 86 families at St. John’s that have already contributed! 











